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Happy New Year and Welcome Back!  
 

 

Happy New Year and Welcome Back! We hope 
you had a restful and peaceful break over the 
Christmas period. We have a packed curriculum 
with so many activities and bespoke learning for 
your young people for 2023. If you have any 
questions regarding this please speak to your 
young person’s teacher.    

 

Number Day 

We will be running our own Number Day in aid of 
the NSPCC and raising funds, there will be lots of 
exciting, number based activities and of course 
there is the opportunity to dress up!! 
Suggestions for what to wear include, sports 
team tops, tutu’s, onsies, anything with a number 
on although there is no obligation to dress up.  

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
– Parent/s 

Carer/s Group 
Parent Group is always 
held on a Friday 10.30-
12, in Blackwater Village 
Hall: 

• Jan 27th 

• Feb 24th 

• March 31st 

• April 28th 

• May 26th 

• June 30th 

• July TBC 
 
If you have any questions 
or queries please contact 
Lisa Clark or Selina 
Ramble:  
 
pinklisa20@sky.com  

 
selina.ramble@ 
spectrumasd.org 
 

 

 

Headteacher comments:  
Another busy few weeks here at 3B’s. I am looking forward to chatting 
to parents at the parent group on 27 Jan. 
Best wishes,  
Lisa 
 

 

http://coffeetalkwithbarkha.blogspot.com/2013/07/happy-1st-birthday-my-kid-my-blog.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
mailto:pinklisa20@sky.com


Safeguarding 

We undertake monthly safeguarding training and we have been lucky enough 
to have had in house training regarding Incels, Radicalisation and the 

“PREVENT” methods of identifying the early signs.  

 

 

 
 

Emergency Services Month 
Fire Service     

On Tuesday 24th January we had the fire service attend Three Bridges. The students absolutely loved 

it! They asked questions and were shown lots of different apparatus and equipment and timed the crew 

getting ready to respond to a call.  
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Child Mental Health Week 6-12th Feb 

Place2Be launched the first-ever Children’s Mental Health Week in 2015 to 
shine a spotlight on the importance of children and young people’s mental 
health. This year’s theme is Lets Connect Families - Children's Mental Health Week 

(childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk) 

Internet Safety Day on 7th Feb and the theme is @Want to talk about it? 

We will also be holding a Dress to Express day on the Friday 10th Feb.  

There will be themed activities throughout daily sessions raising awareness. 
Parents and carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 

 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch, we’re here to help.  

 

Laura Sanders, Mental Health First Aider and Lead 
laura.sanders@spectrumasd.org  

Carrie-Anne Hodge, Health and Well-being Student Lead 

Carrie.hodge@spectrumasd.org  

  

 

 

  

https://www.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/parents-and-carers
mailto:laura.sanders@spectrumasd.org
mailto:Carrie.hodge@spectrumasd.org
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